
Public Meeting Minutes
September 15,  2017

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services held its third public meeting on 
August 3 at Sharon Presbyterian Church to present the proposed improvements 
and begin the easement acquisition phase. 

Meeting highlights
•	 Ben Lanzillotta introduced the project team, explained design progress 

and the beginning of the easement acquisition process which allows the 
City access to property during construction and for future maintenance. 
Easements do not reduce the size of one’s property, but do create some 
limitations within the easement area. Impacted property owners were 
sent an information packet after the meeting.

•	 Property owners inquired about:
The impacts of the proposed riprap apron and if anything else can be 	
used. The riprap apron is necessary to slow the water down to help 		
deter erosion.
Extending the headwall and removing the use of riprap. Extending the 
headwall would have a larger impact to the property and would not 
eliminate the riprap apron.
The shift in alignment of the proposed pipe. The shift is to better align 
the new pipe with the channel.

•	 Breakout sessions were held. 
•	 Visit the project web page to view the public meeting presentation.
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Investing in Infrastructure
Storm Water Services designs and constructs projects that make a 

difference in the lives of residents across the city. Our community benefits 

when stormwater quickly drains off roads, flood risks to homes are reduced 

and the health of local streams is protected or improved.
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For more information
Ben Lanzillotta, Project Manager 
Benjamin.Lanzillotta@CharlotteNC.gov

704-432-0590


